
Harewood House  We had a lovely end of year school trip to Harewood House on Wednesday.  

We did plenty of exploring around the grounds and it was a real pleasure to be altogether.  

Thank you to the parents who 

attended! 

From September  Please can all 
the children enter school from 

the front door which will open at 

8.50am?  End of day 

arrangements will remain as they 

are now. 

Swimming will continue for 

Wharfe Class in the Autumn term with the first session on 

the 12th September.  Please make sure that all the 

children have swimming hats and goggles.  If any parents 

are able to volunteer as chaperons for these sessions, 

please let Mrs Langton know as soon as possible. Thank 

you. 

‘Stig of the Dump’  For those of you who attended the 

end of term performance of ‘Stig of the Dump’, I hope you enjoyed it.  A huge thank you to Wharfe Class and Mr 

Howarth who have worked hard putting this play together. 

And finally…In what turned out to be another challenging year, I am 

delighted with the progress that we have made as a federation.  We are 

sadly saying farewell to Miss Morgan and Mrs Dolamore and Maria  (from 

pre-school) but I am excited at the 

thought of welcoming Mrs 

Wharton to Swale Class and Mrs 

Laura Roy to Ribble Class come 

September.  I hope you all have 

wonderful summer holidays and I 

look forward to seeing you all 

again in the Autumn term.  

DARLEY COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL  
   22nd July 2022

5 Sept - Staff training 
Day 

6 Sep - Children return 

12 Sept - Wharfe Class 
Swimming begins 

23 Sept - Coffee and 
Cake at 3.30pm 

Pre School - Our theme 
this half term is: ‘Let’s 

go on Safari’’ 

Reception and Year 1 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Let’s go on Safari’ 

Year 2 and 3 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Riotous Royalty’ 

Year 4, 5 and 6 - Our 
theme this half term is: 

‘Trade and Economics’ 

‘Harewood House’ by Seth Grayson


